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August 1,2017

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY
Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
9300 East Hampton Drive
Capitol Heights, MD 20743

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Entereom License, LLC, licensee of Stations KHTP(FM), Tacoma, WA,
Facility ID No. 18513, KNDD(FM), Seattle, WA, Facility ID No. 34530, KISW(FM), Seattle,
WA, Facility JD No. 47750 and KKWF(FM), Seattle, WA, Facility ID No. 6367 (the "Stations"),
submits this letter notifying the Commission of Stations' main studio relocation. Please be
advised that the main studio and remote control point for the Stations has been relocated to the
following address:

Entercom License, LLC
800 Fifth Avenue
Suite 1400
Seattle, WA 98104
206-285-7625

Please note that the official mailing address of the Stations remains the same: 401 E. City
Avenue, Suite 809, Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania 19004. Please send a copy of all
correspondence concerning the Station to the undersigned.

Kindly date stamp the enclosed copy of this letter acknowledging its receipt by your
office and return it to me in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope. If any additional
information is desired in connection with this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Carrie Ward

ENIERCOM COMMUNICATIONS CORP.

401 E. Cty Avenue, Suite 809, Bela Cynw'd, PA 19004 • 610) 660-5652 • Fax (610) óóo5527 • www.entercom.com
E-maH cward@entercdm.com


